
Case study

Dog Friendly Cornwall had the great pleasure of working with some of the 

students from Nancealverne High School in Penzance, as part of the 

Special Partnership Trust. The students needed to arrange a supervised 

trip around Penzance that resulted in an article for the Dog Friendly 

Cornwall magazine. Students were tasked with arranging the trip, taking 

photos and they were ably supported by Frank, their Pug therapy dog.

Dog Friendly Cornwall said their initial visit to brief the students was 

enjoyable and informative, adding that it was helpful that this took place 

at their school. The students and their teacher clearly understood the brief 

and produced an excellent article for us which was published in the 

magazine.

Dog Friendly Cornwall have these top tips for other employers:

Good communication with the school is needed, particularly with the 

teacher as well as the students. It was helpful that we could take our 

magazines to the students so they had a clear idea of what they were 

producing. Avoiding the necessity for students to come to your own 

workplace was key, these students not only had access needs but they 

were more comfortable and confident in their own school environment. All 

in all, the school helped us to organise the activity very well.

Andrew O Neill, a teacher at Nancealverne School said: “Thank you so 

much for putting this together and giving the students an opportunity to 

be represented in your magazine. The article looks great.” 

Naomi Thomson, Careers Lead at Nancealverne School also added: “I 

wanted to say a huge thank you for supporting the group who worked on 

their article for the magazine in Careers Focus Fortnight - they thoroughly 

enjoyed the work they completed, and were really proud of the article 

they produced for you!” 
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